

Dear Parents,

On Monday February 13, 2012, we will be celebrating the 100th day of school! Many special activities will be planned for that day. We will begin with a parade to show off our 100's day collections at 1:45. Our 100th day activities will begin after the parade and last until 3:15. We are in need of parent volunteers to help out with center activities at our 100th day celebration. In addition to the activities that are planned for that day at school, each child will complete the following 100's day homework assignment at home.

- Students should create a "Hundred's Day Display." Their display can be a special collection of a favorite collectable or made up of items from around the house. Display the items in 10 groups of 10. For example students in the past have brought in; 10 paper flowers with 10 petals on each flower,10 groups of 10 different animals or 10 groups of 10 stickers. Please help assist your child in counting the items out in sets of 10.
- Please send in the projects Friday February 10.
- Please make sure the project is displayed in such a way that your child can carry it in our 100th day parade.

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask.

Thanks! Kindergarten Teachers

